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REPORT: Favorable 4-0 (In Favor: Council Members Glaros, Lehman, Taveras, and Turner. Absent: 

Harrison) 

 

 

CB-24-2017 is a bill that is the result of a classification study. The study revealed that the Public Safety 

Emergency Call Taker classification series needed to add/upgrade the existing classification series to 

include Level III, and add the Public Safety Communications Supervisor.  Additionally the legislation 

corrects the Weapons Instructor Supervisor grade from G24 to G27. 

Patricia Bell, Office of Human Resources Management, briefed the Committee on the proposed the bill 

and revealed the results of the Class study. 

The Office of Law finds CB-24-2-17 to be in proper legislative form and finds no legal impediments to 

its enactment. 

The Office of Audits and Investigations finds the bill will have no fiscal impact because these 

classifications are not encumbered.  

After discussion, the Public Safety and Fiscal Management Committee voted CB-024-2017 out 

favorably 4-0. 

 

 


